
From: Neighbourhood Alert <alert@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk>
Reply-To: <reply@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk>

To: <mcphersonroundhead@gmail.com>
Sent: 02/08/2024 15:43

Subject: Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner Survey [#291951244]

Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner Survey 

Dear all,

Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner David Allen has recently launched his Police, 
Fire and Crime Plan Consultation and is seeking the views of the public on the future 
priorities of Cumbria Constabulary and Cumbria Fire and Rescue Service.

The consultation results will assist with the development of the Police, Fire and 
Crime Plan for the next four years. The Plan sets out the aims that the Constabulary 
and Fire and Rescue Service will prioritise based on what the public would like to see 
from their services and will be used by the Commissioner to hold the Chief 
Constable and Chief Fire Officer to account.

As well as focussing on the priorities of the Services, the consultation is also asking 
residents how safe they currently feel in the county and their views on the current 
service they receive from Police and Fire and Rescue.

The survey can be found 
here: //www.surveymonkey.com/r/PoliceFireandCrimePlanConsultation

Please could you share the survey as wide as you can so that as many people as 
possible to ensure every voice and community is heard.

If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know.

Kind regards

On behalf of

Office of the Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner

Tel: 01768 217734

E-mail: mailto:commissioner@cumbria-pcc.gov.uk

07/08/2024 11:05:32Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner Survey [#291951244]

Page 1 of 2



Message Sent By
Joseph Murray
(NWN, MSA, Cumbria)

To reply or forward please use the below or these links: Reply, Rate, Forward / Share.

To login to your account click here, to report a fault click here, or unsubscribe

You are receiving this message because you are registered on Neighbourhood Alert. Various organisations 
are licensed to send messages via this system, we call these organisations "Information Providers". Please 
note that this message was sent by Neighbourhood Watch and that Neighbourhood Watch does not 
necessarily represent the views of Neighbourhood Alert or other Information Providers who may send you 
messages via this system.

You can instantly review the messages you receive and configure which Information Providers can see your 
information by clicking here, or you can unsubscribe completely, (you can also review our terms and 
conditions and Privacy Policy from these links).

This email communication makes use of a "Clear Image"(gif) to track results of the email campaign. If you 
wish to turn off this tracking for future emails, you can do so by not downloading the images in the e-mail 
itself. All links in the body of this email are shortened to allow click through monitoring.

VISAV Limited is the company which built and owns the Neighbourhood Alert platform that powers this 
system. VISAV's authorised staff can see your data and is registered with the Information Commissioner's 
Office as the national Data Controller for the entire database. VISAV needs to see your data in order to be 
able to manage the system and provide support; it cannot use it for commercial or promotional purposes 
unless you specifically opt-in to Membership benefits. Review the website terms.
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